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DeKalb High School Homecoming Parade  

 

The DeKalb High School Homecoming Parade is scheduled to occur on Thursday, September 

29th, 2016 at 5:30PM. Staging for the parade will be near the DeKalb Public Library. The 

parade will take the following route:  

*South on N. 3rd Street to Lincoln Highway 

*West on Lincoln Highway to N. 2nd Street 

*North on N. 2nd Street to Fisk Avenue 

*East on Fisk Avenue to DeKalb Avenue 

*North on DeKalb Avenue (Sycamore Road)  

* The parade will enter Clinton Rosette, where it will end 

 

Several Streets and intersections will be closed during the parade. Please choose an alternate 

route if you plan to travel any of these roads during the scheduled parade time.  

 

If you have any questions contact the DeKalb Police Department at 815-748-8400. 

 

 


